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 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Southend High School for Boys Charity Week 2024: Golden Tickets 

Charity Week 2024 is almost here! Running from 12th-16th February, the Charity Committee have 
organised a range of fun and exciting events designed to get as many students involved as possible 
in order to raise money for local and national charities. 

This year our chosen local charity is The Carli Lansley Foundation, which aims to provide free cardiac 
screenings for 15-35 year olds across Essex. Our chosen national charity is Young Minds, who 
provide outstanding mental health support to young people. 

Events range in price from 50p to £2.00 for the main events. However, we are offering a limited 
number of special ‘Golden Tickets’ which allow students entry to all main events across the week, 
all for £10. This saves your child having to queue to pay for entry for each event; in addition, each 
ticket is numbered, and each day throughout charity week a draw will take place, with winning 
golden tickets receiving a prize. 
 
Golden tickets will be available for purchase in the main Foyer at lunchtime from Wednesday to 
Friday before charity week (7th – 9th February). However, if you would like to make payment via 
WisePay please go to the ticket and event bookings tab. Your child’s ticket will be made available to 
them via registers before Charity Week commences. 
 
If you would also like to make any additional donations, these would be gratefully received, and the 
form has an option for this as well. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Charlie Foley 
Head of Sixth Form 
Southend High School for Boys 


